
Business partner of Murrelektronik

October 2024

Information on the EU Deforestation Regulation (EUDR)

Dear business partners,

With the EU Deforestation Regulation (EUDR), the EU aims to reduce its contribution to global 
deforestation and forest degradation and counteract the emission of greenhouse gases and the loss 
of biodiversity. The regulation contains rules for the placing and making available on the Union 
market and for the export of relevant products from the Union.

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that we are taking a close look at the applicable 
requirements of the regulation. Within the framework of the existing regulation
we evaluate the existing legal content in connection with our business activities and carefully 
implement our resulting obligations. In doing so, we are always aware of our responsibility towards 
people and the environment.

Once the regulation becomes applicable, we will ensure that all relevant products comply with these 
new requirements of the regulation. In particular, this includes ensuring that no materials from 
deforested areas are used after the deadline of December 31, 2020.

As Murrelektronik, we already take appropriate care to avoid human rights and environmental risks 
in our own business area and also in the area of our suppliers. In this respect, we comply with the 
legal obligations
However, we ask for your understanding that we are not yet able to make any binding statements on 
the EUDR at this time.

If you have any further questions, please contact our central e-mail address
(sustainability@murrelektronik.com). We will be happy to assist you.

Yours sincerely

Murrelektronik GmbH
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